January 7, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you are aware, St. Thomas the Apostle School works together with the Old Bridge Police Department to ensure that our school, students, faculty, and staff are safe. An incident occurred with one of our students last night, outside of school premises. The incident has been investigated by our Administration and the Old Bridge Police Department. There is no existing threat to our school or our students.

The Old Bridge Police Department will continue to be present at St. Thomas the Apostle in order to continue to keep our school's safety a top priority.

Sincerely,

Ms. Joanne Kowit, Principal

Ms. Annette Pioppo, Vice-Principal